
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE  
BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING 

November 17, 2020 
 
 
  

 

COVID-19 RELATED SERVICE CHANGES  
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to close the library 
building to the public, effective Friday, November 20 through December 8. 
 
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to extend pay to 
exempt staff and, at minimum, 2/3 pay to non-exempt staff for their regularly 
budgeted hours through December 8, 2020. 
 

ADOPTION OF FINE-FREE SERVICE MODEL  
The Board of Library Trustees adopts a fine-free service model, eliminating the 
collection of overdue fines effective January 1, 2021. 
 

ADOPTION OF POLICY REVISIONS AFFECTED BY ELIMINATION OF 

OVERDUE FINE COLLECTION AND IMPLEMENTATION OF AUTO-

RENEWAL  
The Board of Library Trustees adopts revisions to Policy 5.002 Issuance of Library 

Cards and Conditions of Use, effective January 1, 2021. 

 

The Board of Library Trustees adopts revisions to Policy 5.003 Circulation, effective 

January 1, 2021. 

 

The Board of Library Trustees adopts revisions to Policy 5.004 Fees and Charges, 

effective January 1, 2021. 
 

 


